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Subject
Health Care for the Homeless Governance Changes and the Board of Health
Background

Public Health-Seattle & King County is a Health Care for the Homeless grantee under section 330(h) of the Public Health Services Act.  This grant is received from the United States Department of Health and Human Services, Health Resources and Services Administration, Bureau of Primary Health Care (BPHC).  As a health center grantee, King County must comply with a set of expectations which include the establishment of a formal governing board.   King County has elected to meet this requirement directly through the Board of Health.  

In 2014, the BPHC updated its governance expectations and explicitly delineated certain governing board responsibilities beyond those provided in previous guidance.  These responsibilities include the approval of the annual grant budget and involvement in long-term strategic planning.   

Analysis
Public Health is recommending that the Board of Health meet its HCHN governance requirements by revising the HCHN Governance Plan approved in 2009.  The attached new version of the plan makes revisions specifically to meet BPHC’s most current governance language.   Please note that Public Health’s recommendations include not only presentations to the full Board of Health on HCHN’s annual report and annual grant budget, but additional presentations that would provide more detailed background information to a new proposed HCHN standing committee of the Board of Health.   These additional presentations will assure compliance with BPHC strategic planning and other requirements. 
Attachments
1. Governance Plan for the Federal Health Care for the Homeless 330(h) Health Center Grant
2. Health Care for the Homeless Network 2014 Annual Report
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